
BOR Policy 8.2 – Ethics Training 
 

 

USG Compliance Training 
Ethics Training: 
The Board of Regents approved a System wide Ethics Policy at the November 10, 2008 meeting. 

The new Ethics Policy is part of a three-pronged approach the University System is taking to 

ensure ethical conduct by USG faculty, staff, administrators, vendors, contractors, and members 

of the Board of Regents. The pilot course began with the System Office and rollout to 

institutions is scheduled through August. The training is mandatory for all University System 

staff and faculty. The training will be implemented annually. 
 


